
  
 

  

  

 U3A in Ludlow June 2020 News 

   

U3A Monday morning meetings 

There will be no meeting in June. I have been in touch with the booked speaker who has kindly 

agreed to give his presentation in 2021.  

Sue Billing 

  

French Conversation Group  

Many thanks to our group leader Roger Furniss for his sterling work in keeping the group going via 

email during this lockdown. We had no idea whether this would be successful, but due to Roger's 

ability to motivate everyone it has been a resounding success. I'm sure all the members of our group 

would join me in thanking Roger. We will, of course, meet again! 

Jane Whittaker  

  

Bridge 

A subset of the U3A Bridge Group has become very active, using a free on-line Bridge website called 

Bridgebase Online (BBO) to play together. There are at least six groups of four taking part each 

week. BBO keeps a history of the hands that have been played, so that people can go back and look 

at what they did (and might have done). 

Steve Binns 

  

A gentle suggestion 

Following my sending out the monthly News, not infrequently I receive notices from U3A members 

for distribution, notices that do not then get sent out until the following month’s News. If you have a 

notice you want distributed you can if you want send it to me towards the end of the month, in 

which case it will go straight out. 

Derek Ball 

   

  

  

If you change your email address please remember to let us know, so that you can 

continue to receive the U3A in Ludlow monthly news. 

Further Information about U3A in Ludlow is always available on our website:  

www.u3ainludlow.org.uk 

 

If you would like to submit an item for the next monthly news please contact us. 

Telephone Contact:    01584 879180                   Email Contact:  derek@ludlowballs.force9.co.uk 
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